                                   Regular Meeting September 9 2020
     The meeting was called to order at 7:30PM. Present were Mayor Mahoney, Trustee Matson, Fairclough and VanDervoort. Trustee Carson was absent. Clerk Koblensky, Treasurer Ryan VanDervoort, Chief Don Baldwin, Craig Falcone, Gina and Chris Freeman Barry Walsh, Barb and Mark Turpin. Trustee VanDervoort moved to waive the reading from the previous meeting. Trustee Matson seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:
         Trustee Carson reports-    Lawn and leaf pick-up, tree trimming and removal, Butler Park
upgrades. Full report available in the village office.

         Trustee Matson-       no report

         Trustee Fairclough-     no report

         Trustee VanDervoort-       9  alarms for the month of August, some repairs have been done training and inventory.

The financial report for the month of August is as follows:  Checking Acct. 395,879, money Market Accct. 5,024 for a total general fund balance of 400,903The special projects fund balance 171,251     

Unaudited Utilites $19,881; Payroll $9,892; Section 8, $33,456.The current abstract is $15,787.60

special abstract 6,380.
TrusteeVanDervoort moved to pay the bill upon the approval of the department heads and the Village Board. Trustee Matson seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.
        Mayor reports:  Firehouse the crane came on Friday to set the trusses. Lawrence and Mercer Street  
 they are resetting the curbs for the third time. 
   Trustee VanDervoort offered resolution#      to appoint Larry Ascenzi as a member of the planning Board. Trustee Fairclough offered the second. All Trustee and Mayor Mahoney
voted yes.

       Trustee Fairclough offered resolution#    authorize the Mayor to meet with Verizon for 5G small cell project. Trustee Matson offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes. 
       Trustee Fairclough offered resolution#       commence to investigate zoning laws meet with Jon Matson, ZBA Chairman and one member of the Board and Planning Board Chairman and one member of their Board.  Trustee VanDervoort offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.

       Trustee Matson offered resolution#      to adopt a moratorium on building plan and site plans for zoning laws for multifamily dwellings in the village of Waterford.  Trustee Fairclough offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.

                    As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:58PM.

                                                                                                    Respectfully yours,

                                                                                          Robin Koblensky, Village Clerk

